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Dear Parents and Caregivers – Nau mai haere mai 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lost Property 
All lost property will be on display in the hall after school on Monday 28 June.  Please come and 
have a look as there is a lot of clothing and shoes. 
 

Disco – 30 June 
There will be a school disco on Wednesday 30 June from 5.00-6.30pm.  The theme is: Matariki.  
There is a $2 entry fee to be paid at the door on arrival.  Food and drinks will be available to buy. 
 

School Photos – Tuesday 29 June 
If you would like a sibling photo taken, then come and get a pre-paid envelope from the school office 
before photo day.  Payment for all other photos will be done after photo day. 
 

Lucky Books  
The last day to order Issue 4 Lucky Books is tomorrow, Friday 25 June. 
 
Please return this slip to your child/ren’s teacher 

 

Teachers Off-site – Early finish 
Tuesday 29 June 

 
My child/ren ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Will leave school at 1.00pm on Tuesday 29 June when the teachers are attending an off-site 
union meeting. 
 

Please indicate how they are leaving school: Walking 
 
       Will be picked up   
 
 
Signed by parent/caregiver: _________________________________ 
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Insoll Avenue School 
Hamilton 

Kia Mau, Ki Nga Taonga, Tuku Iho 

Teachers Off-site – Early finish 
Tuesday 29 June 

 

On Tuesday 29 June teachers have a union meeting in the afternoon. 
It would be helpful if children could go home early after lunch at 1.00pm. 

 

Please fill in the slip at the bottom of this newsletter and return to the class teacher. 
 

If your child/ren are unable to go home they will be supervised at school. 
After School Care will run as normal. 



 
Training with BOP Magic Netballers 
Thank you so much Khiarna Williams and Holly Fowler from the Waikato BOP Magic Netball team, who spent time training our Insoll 
Ferns Netball team on Thursday last week. This amazing opportunity was organised through Waikato Diocesan School. The team 
are looking forward to their next training session on Thursday the 1st of July.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Drink Bottles for our Netballers 
Huge thank you to Tuu Oho Mai services who have provided these beautiful drink bottles for our Netball Players of the Day. 
 


